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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, 
 
We are getting closer to our HJ CheonBo workshop here in Seattle. Thank you to the 42 families that 
already registered. If you have not registered yet, please do so as soon as possible. We moved the 
deadline for submitting forms and payments to the 19th. 
 
Rev. Thompson is holding a Zoom call on Monday, November 18th from 8 to 10 pm to share 
"Providential Updates". I hope that you can join in and get clarity on where we are in the present 
providence. 
 
Korie Faris is stepping up to coordinate our young families and work together with Miyuki Granstrom 
and Katya Sergeyeva in strengthening our Youth and Young Adults Ministry. So please thank her for 
offering her service to our community. 
 
This Sunday is Youth and Young Adults Sunday Service with Mrs. Korie Faris speaking on "Absolute 
Love Brings Everything Into Alignment". She will also be launching our next service project for the 
Christmas season. 
 
I would like to thank you all for your support and your donations. They are greatly appreciated. 
 
I pray that Heavenly Parent, and True Parents love and blessings be with you all. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
 
Seattle Family Church Pastor 
rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 
 
 
 


